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Richardson Co Commission meets
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Commission spent the majority of their
meeting time Tuesday reviewing budgets with various county officials.

Mark Joy and Sandra Stalder, representing Humboldt Shares, Inc. presented the
groups annual report of expenditures from funding received from Richardson
County. Humboldt Shares is asking for the funding be continued for the next
fiscal year.

During the quarterly safety committee meeting, Clerk of the District Court Pam
Scott discussed courthouse security. She stated the security is for everyone in the
building--the public and the employees.

Scott told the committee, including the Commissioners about an incident in the
past week, when she felt that had security not been in place, that perhaps an
incident involving a weapon could have occurred.

The Board approved the purchase of a computer virus protection proposal
submitted by Joe Buckminster of Buck-It.

The program is required by state and federal law enforcement agencies for the
Law Enforcement Centers computers to connect with their computers. The
program, which costs nearly $3,500 for the first year and will also cover all other
County owned computers. The cost breaks down to $82.98 per computer.
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